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SCOTT HARSHBARGER 
.l.TrOflNEYGENERAL 

{617) 727-2200 

Kathleen D. Middleton 
Town Clerk 
Town Hall, 322 Concord Road 
Sudbury, Massachusetts 01776-1800 

Dear Ms. Middleton: 
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December 31, 1996 

- , 

I return the amendments to the general by-laws adopted under article 49 of the warrant for 
the Sudbury annual town meeting that first convened on April 1, 1996, with the enclosed 
approval of this Office. The Massacl1usetts Environmental Police approved this article on 
December 19, 1996, pursuant to G.L. c. 90B, § 15( c), and G.L. c. 90B, § 11 (n). 

Enc. 

Sincerely, ~ 

~~~:1~ 
Assistant Attorney General 
Chief, Municipal Law Unit 
(617) 727-2200 x 2096 

cc: Paul Kenny, Esq., 42 High St., Medford, MA 02155 


